
 
12 June 2018 
 

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY  
 

CHILDREN IN STABLE AREAS 
 

All Clubs and licensed participants are reminded that children under the age of 14 
years ARE NOT permitted to enter the stabling areas at registered tracks, unless 
they have completed the HRNSW Stable Awareness Course, display the appropriate 
accreditation and are under the supervision of an adult. 

HRNSW offers the Stable Awareness Course for children aged 6-14 years. 

Following successful completion of the Stable Awareness Course, children are issued 
with a pass that is required to be worn at all times and presented whenever that child 
is entering a stable complex. 
 
The successful completion of the Stable Awareness Course DOES NOT allow children 
to perform any activity, at any time, that is regulated by a harness racing Licence 
including but not limited to: leading a horse, washing a horse or gearing up a horse. 
 

If anyone requires further information please contact HRNSW Integrity Department. 

 
 
 
MICHAEL PRENTICE 
Integrity Manager 

 


